
 

 
 
16th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

GCSE Results Day – Thursday 24th August 2023 
 
I am writing to inform you of the plans for this summer’s GCSE results day. 
 
Students and parent(s)/carer(s) are invited to attend school from 8.30am on Thursday 24th August 2023. Please 
arrive at the school main reception area where you will be welcomed into the atrium to collect the results.  Once 
collected, there will be an opportunity for you to speak with school staff, careers advisers and have photographs 
taken. Departure will be via the student entrance near to the canteen. 
 
From 10.30am results will be moved to the main office where students can collect them from reception for the 
remainder of the day on 24th August 2023.  If students are unable to attend and wish someone to collect results 
on their behalf, the adult must arrive with a signed letter of consent from the student to enable their collection.  
If for any reason students are unavailable to collect their results between these times, they will be available 
again for collection from reception on Monday 4th September 2023 onwards.  The same rules will be in place if 
results are to be collected on behalf of a student and a letter of consent will be required. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you the very best of luck and hope all the hard work both in and out 
of school is rewarded.   
 
We look forward to seeing you on 24th August 2023 from 8.30am. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 

Mrs J Thomson 
Vice Principal 
 
 


